
 
 

In addition to the documents mentioned above, pursuant to 
Public    Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commissions policy, In order 
to comply with the marketing regulations in 47 CFR 2.803, and 
the importation rules in 47 CFR 2.1204, while ensuring that 
business sensitive information remains confidential until the 
actual marketing of newly authorized device.  We are 
requesting the commission to grant our short-term 
confidentiality request for the following attachments: 

 
   Internal photos of the unit submitted for tests 
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